                 
 Request for GP letters related to returning to school during Covid 19 pandemic

Dear Parent/Carers

The Government has advised that children should be starting to gradually return to school, starting with those in particular year groups. This is to support their learning, but also their social and emotional wellbeing. We recognise that this is likely to cause some anxiety for some children, as well as their parents and carers. 

If you have been informed by the GP surgery, or hospital consultant, that your child is in the extremely vulnerable category, or lives with someone who is, the advice remains the same; that they should not leave the house if at possible, and it is likely that they should not return to school. However, this is a personal decision. 

For all other children, including those with asthma and diabetes, there is no medical reason why they should not return to school. Children have generally not been very unwell with Covid 19. Schools have been given advice around reducing risk, for example many are having smaller classes or reduced days. Regular hand washing with soap remains the best protection against Covid 19. 

The Government realises that there will be parents or carers who choose not to send their children back to school during this time. They have stated that there is NO need for letters from GPs in support of this and schools should NOT request one. The Government have also decided against fining parents and carers who choose not to send their children back because of concerns about risk to their health, or the health of those they live with. 

Please support us in not requesting letters for schools relating to Covid 19, and if they are requested, our receptionists will politely decline. We remain very much open during this difficult time (despite our doors being locked to protect our patients). Thank you in supporting us to have the time to look after our patients who need us. 

Yours faithfully,
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